
Printed on: 19/07/2018 09:10:04

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

18/07/2018  22:34:532018/2824/P OBJ Larry Thomas Please do not let the launderette close. There is nowhere else for local people and families to do their washing 

in the area. It is a vital social necessity and must not be given to retail. Many local old people, families, 

students and even tourists  are sad about this. Please keep the launderette open for the community. Thank 

you.
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